
WPR24LA071   

 
 

 

Eric M. Gutierrez  
Air Safety Investigator 
Western Pacific Region  

The following is a synopsis of the information provided by Mr. Nye in an e-mail 
correspondence. 

According to Mr. Nye, the Mission Field Airport (LVM), Livingston, Montana is 
not required to have a snow and ice control plan. However, the airport was provided 
federal funds (grant) to purchase / acquire a snowplow to maintain the airport 
surfaces during inclement weather conditions; however, there may be times where 
issues arise, and action is delayed. In that case it is expect that a notice to airmen 
(NOTAM) be issued as outlined in the grant agreement. 
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